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Pre – School are moving! 
 

It is with the greatest pleasure we can announce that from September 2017 we 

have been offered secure, independent accommodation on the site of Long Lane 

Primary School, enabling us to extend our opening hours and offer morning and 

afternoon sessions Monday to Friday. 

 

This is a very exciting time for Pre-School.  We can confirm that we will continue 

to operate as Purley Pre School offering an early years play and learning 

environment to children in Purley, Tilehurst and surrounding areas. 

 

We shall shortly be arranging an open day on the site for all existing and 

prospective parents.  In the meantime should you have any questions please do 

speak to myself or another member of staff. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 
Week Beginning 20th March 

Please make an appointment to meet with your keyworker this week for a review of 

your child’s progress.  Reviews will be carried out during the morning sessions and 

appointments are available all week. 

 

Wednesday 5th April – Easter Raffle, 

Coffee morning and Easter Craft 

Please join us for tea, coffee and cakes.  Make an Easter Basket with your children 

then join us in the pre-school garden for an Easter Egg Hunt!  Cake and Easter Egg 

donations appreciated. 
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